








 

Manager Report October 18, 2019 

 

 

Water: 

 

Water consumption for September was 1 Million gallons. 
 

We have stopped using the Asbury Creek water intake for the summer/fall, and will be drawing water from 

Shark Creek until next summer. The Asbury Intake will be winterized in the coming weeks. 
 

Staff will be working out in the distribution system flushing water mains in the coming weeks. If any 

discoloration is present when homeowners use their faucets, it is advised to run the water for a few minutes until 

clear. The water remains safe to drink, but sediment in the water main pipes can be stirred up during system 

flushing. 
 

We will be sending all annual water quality samples to the lab, as required by the Oregon Health Authority, in 

October and November.  
 

MODA will be increasing premium rates by 8.5% beginning in January. The increase was anticipated in the 

budget process last spring, and accounted for in the medical line item. 

 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

September 2019

Total Hours 336.00 0 134.25 201.75

Percentage Split 40% 60%
0 0

Total Accounts 633 291 342

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


